
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 # Learning for Life, Anchored in Christ 
Inspiring happy, courageous, independent, curious and creative 
life- long learners. So that all achieve their full potential, striving 

academically and socially with humility and dignity. 
 

Believing being anchored in Jesus Christ will guide us 
with hope, compassion and wisdom in becoming successful 

members of a global community 



Welcome to Year 1 
 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to Year 1  
in September. We have lots of fun and exciting things planned! 

 
Your class teacher will be Mrs Constantinou 

 
Our class Teaching Assistants are Miss Bennett and Mrs Bi 

Each morning you will come in to 
the classroom through the Year 1 
door, a member of staff will be 

waiting to welcome you into the 
classroom. 

 

You will hang your coat and your 
book bag on your peg.  

 

Then you will start your day with 
a task, it might be reading, 

writing or mathematics. 



In Year 1 our first topic will be ‘Memory Box’. 
We will be learning about changes over time, 
family and community. We will be talking about 
and understanding special memories, traditions 
and growing up. 
 
 

 
In science we will be learning about animals and 
humans. We will be exploring and asking questions 
about animals in their habitat. We will understand 
how to take care of animals.  
 

Visit National Geographic Kids to find out more! 
 
https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/explore/nature/habitats/  
 

 
 

In RE we are going to be learning about how 
Diwali, the five day of festival lights, is celebrated. 
We will be making colourful Diwali lanterns and 

beautiful Rangoli patterns.  
 

 
 

 
 

In English we will be reading Naughty Bus by 
Jan and Jerry Oke. We will be learning to write 

letters.  

 
 
 

 
In maths we will be learning about place 
value within 10. We will also be focusing 
on addition and subtraction within 10.  

 



 

You will have homework 
each week,  

including a reading book 
and spellings. Spelling 

checks will be on a Friday 
 

Don’t forget to bring your 
book bag every day! 

You will need the correct P.E. 
kit twice a week for P.E.  

 
You will have PE on  

Wednesdays & Fridays 

Have a safe and wonderful summer and we will see you on  
 

Wednesday 3rd September! 
 

8:45 - 3:15 
Lower Stuart Street entrance. 
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